Jennifer Swokowski

L R
From: Paul Braun

Sent: Monday, May 12, 2025 11:53 AM

To: Jennifer Swokowski; Jenny Tegen; Mackenzie Reed; Justin Nickels

Subject: Harbor Commission opening

FYI

Chris Born, From Briess no longer lives in the City, so we will need to replace him on Harbor Commission. | did ask him if
he has any co-workers that live in the City that may be interested in serving.

Paul

From: Chris Born <Chris.Born@briess.com>
Sent: Monday, May 12, 2025 11:11 AM

To: Paul Braun <PBraun@manitowoc.org>
Subject: External: Update

Good morning,

I have recently moved the family up to the ledgeview area. | believe this makes me ineligible to be on the harbor
commission. Please advise next steps. Thank you.

CHRIS BORN | PLANT SUPERINTENDENT - MANITOWOC

605 Washington St. | Manitowoc, WI 54220
E: chris.born@briess.com | www.Briess.com
C:920.973.4953

Disclaimer

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use by the recipient and
others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or
taking action in relation of the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.

This email has been scanned for viruses and malware, and may have been automatically archived by Mimecast Ltd, an innovator in
Software as a Service (SaaS) for business. Providing a safer and more useful place for your human generated data. Specializing in;
Security, archiving and compliance. To find out more Click Here.

Be Alert !

This is External or System generated Email. Please verify before opening any links or attachments.



